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May 22, 2019 
 
Mr. Barry F. Mardock 
Deputy Director 
Office of Regulatory Policy 
Farm Credit Administration 
1501 Farm Credit Drive 
McLean, VA 22101-5090 
 

RE: Advance Notice of Proposed Rulemaking – Young, Beginning, and Small Farmers and Ranchers – RIN 
3052-AD32/ Federal Register 84, No. 35 (February 21, 2019) 

 

Texas Farm Credit Services appreciates the opportunity to provide comments to the Farm Credit 
Administration’s Advance Notice of Proposed Rulemaking published in the February 21, 2019, Federal 
Register (Advance Notice) addressing issues associated with the collection and reporting of data from 
the Farm Credit System with respect to its young, beginning, and small farmers, ranchers and producers 
or harvesters of aquatic products. Texas Farm Credit Services participated in the development of 
comments submitted by the Farm Credit Council and fully supports and concurs with Farm Credit 
Council’s letter dated May 22, 2019.  

 

Regards, 

 

Lori V. Graham, General Counsel  
TEXAS FARM CREDIT SERVICES 
 

 


